
ESCHOG	Activities	Report	11/01/2022

Hello	everyone,

There	is	a	lot	of	information	to	pass	on,	so	here	we	go.


The	next	Chapter	meeting	will	be	at	the	Petroglyph	Park	for	
Breakfast,	November	12	at	10:00.		The	start	time	has	been	
changed	to	allow	a	more	comfortable	ride	into	Ridgecrest	for	
our	outlying	members.		


The	10:00	start	time	for	the	Chapter	Meetings	will	continue	at	
this	time	from	November	thru	March.		ESCHOG	Chapter	
Meetings	will	start	scheduling	on	the	first	Saturday	of	the	
month	and	this	will	start	in	January	of	2023.		


Thank	you	to	all	our	participants	in	the	Burroughs	
Homecoming	in	escorting	the	Cheerleaders.		It	was	a	great	
success.


Next	Board	meeting	is	1800	November	11	at	Mike	and	Frans	
house.


The	December	Board	and	Chapter	meetings	will	discuss	the	
2023	Ride	Plans	for	that	year.		We	would	greatly	appreciate	
participation	in	the	planning	by	any	means	possible.


It’s	that	time	of	the	year	again	and	we	need	anyone	interested	
in	becoming	a	Board	member	please	inform	Mike	Reichers	or	
Mike	Williams.


Upcoming	Activities	(Cages	are	welcome)

1. Nothing Scheduled




HERE	IS	THIS	YEARS	CHRISTMAS	INVITATION	FOR	ESCHOG	
CHAPTER	MEMBERS


Riders	don’t	become	friends	they	become	family,	Mike


